
-----Original Message----- 
From: Laura Feider [mailto:lmflowerpower@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2008 3:51 PM 
To: Weber, Robert 
Subject: Homelessness Awareness Demonstration 
 
 
Hi Mr. Weber. How are you? I met with Cheryl Buckley, the 
executive director of HALO, yesterday. I had contacted her about an 
educational demonstration I wanted to organize. I had been interested 
in having people sleep in boxes, for a night, in order to raise 
awareness of homelessness in Racine. I am also planning on having signs 
around the site giving statistics about homelessness in Racine and also 
some posters telling people how to become involved and help. I also 
plan on having bins for people to drop-off things like deodorant, 
brushes, etc. It was pretty neat because it turns out that the center 
before HALO had an event similar to what I am planning, and HALO had 
been looking for someone to spearhead something like that. Cheryl 
suggested that a good location might be on the lawn of City Hall. We 
were wondering if it was possible to hold this on Friday, Nov. 7.  We 
 would spend the night of the 7th and then pack up in the early afternoon 
 of the 8th.  I was wondering if I could talk to you about how to secure  
the site.  You can either e-mail me at this email address, or call my  
cell phone at 262-497-1859.  Thanks so much! 
 
Sincerely, 
Laura Feider 
 
 

mailto:lmflowerpower@hotmail.com

